
Paving the Way - Our Memorial Garden Landscaping Campaign 

Southport Presbyterian Church 

Dear Fellow Church Members and Friends of SPC, 

The Memorial Garden Committee is pleased and excited to offer you the opportunity to 

support the landscaping initiative on our walk towards completing our Memorial 

Garden. As the first step to beautify this holy garden, we are inviting you to donate a 

recognition paver to honor and memorialize family and friends. 

We will offer two sizes of bricks: 6" x 6" for $150 or 6" x 9" brick for $175. The number 

of bricks needed to completely fund the pathway and sitting wall is approximately 225. 

The laser engraved bricks will be interspersed with plain pavers to create a lovely 

walkway. 

The wording on the pavers will be suitable for the sacred garden, such as a short 

scripture verse, the name of a departed loved one, the donor's name, or a child or 

grandchild's name with 'A Child of God'. It is a special way to honor your children, 

grandchildren parents and special friends. The Memorial Garden Committee will 

ensure that the engraving is in keeping with the peaceful and loving garden theme. We 

anticipate the excitement of walking through the Garden when this project is completed 

and seeing the names imprinted on the brici<:s, 

We have carefully and thoughtfully created the landscape plan. We expect that the 

donations for the pavers will be enough to cover shrubbery and associated garden 

plantings. 

If you need additional forms (which we certainly hope you do) they are available in the 

Narthex by the Paving the Way poster. You can direct any questions to Jane 

Henderson, Gay Ausband or any other committee member. 

As we moved forward the committee will be informing the congregation as to our 

progress toward this goal. 

Thank you for your support. 

Blessings, 

Ellen and Rhodes Messick 

Jane Henderson 

Elizabeth Lambert 

Cheryl Himebauch 

Judy Sawers 

Gibby Wilson 

Gay Ausband 

Nancy Kessel 

Vickie Gunn 



Southport Presbyterian Church Memorial Garden

"Paving the Way" - Our Memorial Garden Landscaping Campaign

The Memorial Garden Committee is looking to complete our Memorial Garden. We have
drawn up a landscape plan which we have already shared with you. To that end, we
have researched, planned and gathered estimates to complete this process with a
pathway, stone wall and landscaping. The wording on the pavers can be upbeat and
positive as well as devote remembrance to a past loved one. It can honor a living
person like a precious grandchild and be suitable for the Memorial Garden. We would
enjoy helping you with ideas for the pathway memorials.

Paver Order form - Please 1 Paver per Order Form

_6" x 6" paver $125.00

This memorial paver can have 2 lines with 14 characters in each line.

f-------+--------+-I --+--+-11--+-------+--11 1
1 1 I

__ 6" x 9" paver $150.00

This memorial paver can have 3 lines with 20 characters in each line.

Characters should include all letters, numbers, punctuation marks and spaces.

Please print legibly.

Make checks payable to: Southport Presbyterian Church, with "Memorial Garden" in
the memo area, and attach to this form and return to the church office: 1025 E. Moore St.,
Southport, NC 28461

Donator's Name(s): _

Address: ------------------------------

Phone number: -----------------------------


